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ABSTRACT 
There were no operations at the site during the 

reporting period and no water quality monitoring 

was undertaken by Tasmanian Seafoods in 

accordance with EPL 276 in relation to a proposed 

sea cucumber aquaculture operation located at 160 

William Rd, Berry Springs, NT, Australia.  
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Summary 

No monitoring was undertaken because there were no sea cucumber aquaculture operations at the site during 

the reporting period (11/09/22 – 11/09/23) and subsequently no animal waste or residue, storage, treatment, 

recycling, or disposal occurred. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Certification 

I Luke Turner of Tasmanian Seafoods Pty. Ltd. Prepared this report and I confirm to the best of my knowledge 

and ability that all information provided in this report is true and accurate. 
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